
 
 

 

 

 

                                        July 2nd 2021 
 

Dear Year 10 Parents/Carers  
 
We are very pleased to inform you that we have finally been able to book a short tour of 
Brooklands College on Tuesday 6th July. We will be taking the students in two small groups so 
that we are able to adhere to the college Covid rules. All students attending must wear a face 
mask whilst they are inside the college buildings. 
 
These visits are only for students planning on going to college when they leave The Park. The 
purpose of the visit is to give all students who will be attending the college link programme in 
September an opportunity to see the campus and some of the vocational options available.  
 
Please complete the tear off consent form below by Monday 5th July.  
 
Students will not be able to participate without a signed consent slip. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
Lorraine Walton 
 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
 
Name of student: …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 
I give permission for my son/daughter to take part in the visit to Brooklands College. 
 
 
Emergency contact number: ……………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
 
Signed: …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
 
 


